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Website/SharePoint Update

A new Safety, Wellbeing and Resilience SharePoint site is being created which will include a 
repository for all central safety related documentation.  All documents held on the existing SHaW
website will not be accessible directly from the go-live date of the new website and SharePoint 
site. We
are aware that this will impact Departments through changed links that may appear in 
Department Health, Safety and Wellbeing Management Arrangements, and training and 
inductions for example.  To mitigate this inconvenience, the University Web Team will
have in place redirects from the old website to the new Sharepoint Site.  The redirects will be 
effective for 6 months to allow departments to update any relevant documentation, training etc 
that contain links.

These sites will be available in the coming weeks.  If you have any questions or concerns 
regarding the website or Sharepoint sites please contact safety@strath.ac.uk
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Charges for No-Show to Health and Safety Courses

• From January 2024, Safety, Health and Wellbeing charged departments if staff members did 
not attend/or did not show to any of our externally organised training courses. This will 
continue going forward. Information regarding this has been added to our training course 
information on DA
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